Lubbock Woodworkers Club

lww@nts-online.net

Pres. LEE SAVELL	792-6776	colcls@sbcglobal.net
V.P. JERRY CHRISTIAN	438-1004	jchris10606@sbcglobal.net
Sec/Treas. Ron McClellan	795-4951	jron323@nts-online.net

NEXT MEETING: 1st Thursday, January 7th, 2010 at the GAC, 4215 University, 7pm.

MINUTES: Many thanks to Judge Jim and J C Cassle for their outstanding leadership

the last three years, and to those who participated in our programs. We have been

able to build & deliver over 8000 toys & cars during this time.

We also want to thank everyone involved in providing refreshments.

SHOW & TELL:

Jim Walker brought a small baseball bat that he turned for a fundraiser, and asked if any

of the other wood turners would be interested in turning a few bats.

Jim Finn displayed a Cedar Vase, some pull toys, a varmint with wheels, & Bible boxes.

Lee Burton had some cars & trucks & a jewelry box of spalted wood.

J C brought his Mesquite Sleigh that he had cut out with a scroll saw.

Jerry C. had a bird house for sale or donate to a worthy cause.

Ron brought his annual "Cartridge in a Bare Tree", an Arm Chair Coffee Table and some

small Nativity sets of Cedar and West Texas Juniper.

TOY & CAR REPORT: Bob Kohler, Don Young & Ron Mac delivered 900 units on Tuesday,

December 15th, 225 each to the Ronald McDonald House, both Children's Hospitals, &

the Salvation Army. We also gave Bob K. 132 units to send to the Shiners Ortho and

Burn Unit Children's Hospitals in Houston, Texas.

That brings our total for 2009 to 2830 pieces.

OUTSTANDING!!! Thanks to all who contributed!!!

PROGRAM: Jim Finn

DUES ARE DUE; \$20.00 per year, may be paid at any time

PROGRAMS FOR 2010: Volunteers are being accepted. You can be the program, or be responsible for finding someone to do the program. Feb, Apr, May, June, & Oct are open.

Thanks to all for your involvement in our Programs & in the Show & Tell portion. New ideas & projects are always welcome. Come to our meetings & share with others of like mind & varying levels of abilities.

THIS IS YOUR CLUB. LET'S MAKE IT THE VERY BEST IT CAN BE!

Looking forward to each meeting! Ron McClellan